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July 12, 1979?,
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lis. Laurie Burt
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Protection Division
One Ashburton Place,19th Floor IN RESPONSE REFER
Boston, MA 02108 TO F01 A-79-231

Dear lis. Burt:

This is in partial response to your letter dated June 15, 1979 in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of nine
categories of documents regarding radiological cmergency response plans
for nuclear power plants.

Copies of some of the subject documents are enclosed.

The review of the rcmainder of the documents subject to your request has
not yet been completed. l.'e will inform you with respect to these documents
as soon as that review is complete.

Sincerely,

', f
gja/

J. M. Fel on, Director,

Division of Rules and Records
Of fice of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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